
Bibi Berry Elected Secretary of Bar 
Association of Montgomery County
We are pleased to announce that Bibi Berry has been elected Secretary of the Bar 
Association of Montgomery County. The announcement was made public at BAMC's 
Annual Law Day on April 22, 2016.

Bibi (former Principal) will serve a one-year term on the Executive Committee, followed by a one-year 
term as Secretary of the Bar Foundation. She wasa member of the firm's Family Law and Litigation
practice groups. Congratulations, Bibi!
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